
The Faculty of Business has two faculty representatives on Senate. I have served as one of those two 
senators for more than 25 years. While there is certainly an argument for “new blood” there is also a 
significant advantage in having one senate representative who has significant experience in the workings 
of Senate and its various committees, as it takes a while to understand when, where, and how to affect 
change. Having an understanding of previous decisions is also useful when changes are considered.  I am 
not reluctant to share my views and experiences and I faithfully represent the perspectives of my 
Faculty colleagues on controversial issues that direct bearing on them. I hope that you will support me 
for another three year term.  - Brock 
 


